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Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of February 26th – March 2nd. 
 
Loch Lomond School Fundraiser is in full gear with your chance to win a $1000.00 prize. Raffle tickets are 
$10 each and only 400 tickets are available for sale. Tickets can be purchased by visiting the school office 
or contacting your child’s teacher. The draw date is Friday, March 2nd just in time for March Break. Your 
support is greatly appreciated! 
 
Starting Feb. 26th – March 2nd Loch Lomond School will participate in Kindness Matters Week with 
Wednesday, Feb. 28th being Pink Shirt Day. In today’s digital world, it can be impossible to escape online 

bullying, whether it takes the shape of harassment, spreading rumors, sharing embarrassing information or 

threats. This year, Pink Shirt Day is encouraging others to combat cyberbullying by thinking twice before 

posting something negative, and instead using the internet to spread kindness - because we know that 

Nice Needs No Filter! 
 
Feb 26th Loch Lomond School will have the pleasure of Theatre NB visiting our school to present A 
Herman Tale. A Herman Tale is the story of an under the bed monster who longs to play with the street 
monsters outside. It was written by Fredericton author Paul McAllister, and will be adapted for the stage 
by Young Company director Tania Breen. Many thanks to our Home & School Assoc. for making this live 
theatre arts event possible for our students! 
 
Feb 27th the Home & School Association will be hosting their regular monthly meeting in the 
Makerspace & Innovation Lab. A reminder that meetings are open to the public and your participation is 
encouraged. Thank you to our Home & School Assoc. for their valuable partnership and contributions to 
Loch Lomond School  
 
Feb. 28th is National Pink Shirt Day so come dressed in your pink as we together say “NO” to bullying at 
LLS! 
 
Feb. 28th the PSSC (Parent School Support Committee) will meet at 6:30 p.m. and this meeting is open to 
the public. If you would like to join the PSSC or find out more about the important roles and 
responsibilities of a PSSC member, please don’t hesitate to contact the school administrative office or 
contact our PSSC Chairperson by visiting the Loch Lomond School website.   
 
March 2nd our School Fundraiser will come to a conclusion as we draw for a $1000 winner. The winner 
will be contacted by phone at the close of school on Friday, March 2nd. We wish to thank all those in 
advance of the draw for support your Loch Lomond School by purchasing a raffle ticket.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
 


